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     PRESS RELEASE 
 

The ECO Trade 

and Development 

Bank organised a 

high profile 

executive business 

luncheon on the 

occasion of the 

2014 Annual Board 

of Governors 

Meeting on 20 June 

2014 at Hilton 

Bosphorus Taksim.  

 

 

Following the welcome speech of Dr. Hossein Ghazavi, the President of the Bank;  H.E. Ashraf 

Mahmood Wathra, the Chairman of the ETDB and the Governor of the State Bank of Pakistan; 

and the Secretary General of the ECO Secretariat H.E. Shamil Aleskerov made their 

statements.  

 

H.E. Noorullah Delawari, the Governor of the Central Bank of the I.R. of Afghanistan; H.E. 

Gholamali Kamyab, the Vice Governor of the Central Bank of the I.R. of Iran and also Governor 

of the ETDB from Iran; Dr. Seyed Ali-Mohammad Mousavi, the Secretary General of D-8 

Secretariat; Mr. Mohsen Mortezaeifar, Consul General of I.R. of Iran; Dr. Yousaf Junaid, 

Counsul General of I.R. of Pakistan; Mr. Massimo d'Eufemia, European Bank Turkey 

Representative and CEO of Takasbank Mr. Murat Ulus participated at the luncheon as Guests 

of Honour.  

 

The luncheon brought together the executives of banking sector and represented an opportunity 

to observe the point of views and the experiences on the opportunities as well as the challenges 

which effects the development of the ECO region. 

 


